
 

 

Our reference: SM*/CB* 

1st May 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Please see attached this week’s tips, guidance, staff messages and resources to keep yourself well 
during this difficult time. 
 
The focus of this week’s top tips is on technology. I have included information about Off the Record 
who are offering online workshops for young people and parents/carers as well as online counselling 
for young people in the Merton, Sutton and Croydon boroughs. I have also updated some of the 
parent/carer resources. 
 
Please see the information attached and the slides about services that are available.  
 
Stay safe and take care. 
 

S Morris 

 
Ms S Morris 
Student Wellbeing Coordinator  
 

 



Dear Families,

Please see attached this week’s tips, guidance, staff messages 
and resources to keep yourself well during this difficult time.
The focus of this week’s top tips is on technology. I have 
included information about Off the Record who are offering 
online workshops for young people and parents/carers as well 
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Stay safe and take care.
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Try to plan your day 

so that you have 

breaks from the 

screen.  Get up and 

move around, get 

some fresh air or 

exercise.

Don’t give in to the pressure to be 

constantly connected at the 

expense of other activities. Use 

this opportunity to spend quality 

time with your family. 

Being out of school will make it much 

more likely that we will spend more 

time on technology and social media.

After all we will be relying on 

technology for you  to complete your 

schoolwork. 

You will be spending more time working 

at a screen than usual.  Spending 

prolonged periods of time looking at a 

screen is not good for you. It can create 

strain on your eyes, over stimulate the 

brain, disrupt sleep and is usually linked 

with a lack of movement.

Think about how much time 

you are spending on social 

media. Social media has lots of 

benefits, particularly in the 

current situation it will help us to 

stay connected however it is 

important to remember how it 

can all impact on our wellbeing. 

During COVID 19 we are all 

(young people and adults) 

more vulnerable to the 

potential harm from social 

media. 

Like you would at 

school, take a break 

from your mobile 

phone and put it on 

silent when 

completing 

schoolwork.

Be aware of FAKE 

NEWS stories, there 

are lots of them going 

around at the moment 

about the virus.

Be aware of if social 

media platforms are 

negatively impacting 

on your self-esteem 

and wellbeing. Use 

the online help from 

Off the Record or ask 

for a referral to the 

school EWP’s. (see 

slide 7)



I

D

E

A

S



Staff 
Messages

I know for some of you this has been a difficult time, 
not being able to visit family, to go to your favourite 
place to hangout and meet your friends. So my 
message to you is, have patience, stay strong and I 
know you will, we will persevere and get through this. 

Missing you all.

Mr Watson



Staff 
Messages

If I'm asked why do I love year 10 so much? I say because I have 
enjoyed supporting them in Science lessons. In early March, I 
worked with a lovely group of year 10s completing a business 
project in the main hall and when it came to presenting the 
project, we planned for it, and it went far better than expected! 
It was amazing that the judges decided our team got 1st and 
the way all year 10’s supported us and each other was 
phenomenal. As soon as we stood up to go to the front they 
clapped constantly, as if they urged the judges to make such 
decision! I love them all, because they show how grateful they 
are when they receive support from a key worker.

I look forward to seeing you all soon.

E Mozaffari

HLTA Science 



You can sign up to workshops on 
the Off the Record website. Here’s 
what’s on offer for young people…

https://talkofftherecordonline.org/what-is-on-workshops
https://www.talkofftherecord.org/coping-with-covid-
19/counselling/

https://talkofftherecordonline.org/what-is-on-workshops
https://www.talkofftherecord.org/coping-with-covid-19/counselling/


You can sign up to workshops 
on the Off the Record website. 
Here is what’s on offer for 
parents/carers this month…

https://talkofftherecordonline.org/what-is-on-workshops



Still supporting
students and families remotely

Please contact Ms Morris if you would like help
with any referrals.



Online Support for Young People



Resources for Parents

https://talkofftherecordonline.org/what-is-on-workshops

https://www.good-thinking.uk/

https://www.familylives.org.uk

https://mindedforfamilies.org.uk/young-people

https://cdn.catch-22.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/ParentsHelplinesAppsWebFINAL.p
df

https://healthmatters.clch.nhs.uk/teens/contact-school-
nurse/

https://nhsgo.uk/

https://www.themix.org.uk/

https://www.familylives.org.uk/
https://www.familylives.org.uk/
https://www.familylives.org.uk/
https://mindedforfamilies.org.uk/young-people
https://cdn.catch-22.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/ParentsHelplinesAppsWebFINAL.pdf
https://healthmatters.clch.nhs.uk/teens/contact-school-nurse/
https://nhsgo.uk/
https://www.themix.org.uk/
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